
 
     

  
    

              
 
 
 

                   
       

 
 

  
    

     
    
    

             
 

                
  

 
 

                       
                 

                
                  

               
 

        
 

    
     

    
     

       
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: "Howard, Sandra (HHS/ASPE)" 
To: IRISInterAgency 
Date: 05/17/2010 04:24 PM 
Subject: FW: NCEH/ATSDR comments on Draft Charge for EPA's Response to NRC Dioxin Review 

Following is a comment from CDC/ATSDR on the draft charge questions to the SAB. This may be the
 
only comment from HHS.
 

-----Original Message----­
From: Burgess, Paula (ATSDR/OADS)
 
Sent: Mon 5/17/2010 2:38 PM
 
To: Howard, Sandra (HHS/ASPE)
 
Cc: Sinks, Tom (CDC/ONDIEH/NCEH)
 
Subject: NCEH/ATSDR comments on Draft Charge for EPA's Response to NRC Dioxin Review
 

NCEH/ATSDR comments on the Draft SAB Peer Review Charge for EPA's Response to the NRC Review
 
on Dioxin:
 

1. In Section 4, Reference Dose, 2nd paragraph there is a suggested deletion of the statement; "EPA 
selected two epidemiological studies from the Seveso cohort as the co-critical studies to be used in deriving 
the RfD (Moccarelli et al., 2008; Baccarrlli et al., 2008)." This adds and emphasizes important information 
- that two separate but equally important health effects were noted, but expressed at different times, and in 
different segments of the same basic cohort. We suggest that they reinstate this sentence. 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide comments. 

Paula Burgess MD, MPH 
Associate Deputy Director for Science 
Office of the Director 
National Center for Environmental Health 
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 


